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CHANGE- ANNOUNCEMENT OF CESSATION 

 

The Board of Directors of Mewah International Inc. (the “Company”, and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) would like to announce the resignation of the Group Chief 

Financial Officer, Mr Rajesh Chopra (“Mr Chopra”), with effect from 14th November 2017. 

 

Mr Chopra joined the Company in May 2010 as Group Chief Financial Officer and was 

instrumental in getting the Company listed on the Singapore Stock Exchange. He was 

Awarded 'Best CFO (mid-market cap category)' by Singapore Corporate Awards (2017). 

After spending seven years with the Company, Mr Chopra has decided to pursue other 

career opportunities. 

 

The Board would like to express its appreciation to Mr Chopra for his efforts and 

contributions during his tenure as Group Chief Financial Officer of the Company and wishes 

him success in his future endeavors. 

 

The Company is in the process of finding a replacement for the Group Chief Financial Officer 

position and will make the necessary announcement when a suitable candidate is found. 
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